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2022 HOGWARTS VBS 

DIAGON ALLEY PREVIEW 
Sunday, April 24th   – 10:30 am – 11:30 am 

 
In lieu of Sunday school on April 24th, 2022, all children are invited to tour Diagon Alley and preview this 
summer’s Hogwarts Vacation Bible School.  Children should report to the Registration table with their parents 
to pick up a passport before they start.  Visit each station and receive a stamp.  Children who return their 

completed passports at the last station (Have you seen this wizard photo station) will receive a special prize!  

The following 6 stations will be featured: 

1. Registration/coloring pages- turn in your registration form; have questions answered 

and color a favorite Hogwart’s theme page! 

2. Music- meet Professor Flitwick and learn about the music and songs we sing at 

Hogwarts.  Your passport will be stamped after you vote for your favorite song! 

3.  Quidditch- Meet Madam Hooch and Oliver Wood! Visit the Quidditch table to learn 
the game of Quidditch. Your passport will be stamped after you complete the game of 

Quidditch matching page. After you complete your passport you are invited to play a 
real game of Quidditch on the front lawn; weather permitting! 

4.  The Leaky Cauldron (Local Restaurant near the school of Hogwarts) - Meet our 
Hogwarts kitchen elves and Sample some of the food served in this legendary 

restaurant! Samples include a variety of pasties, Mrs. Weasley’s meatballs, Chocolate 
frogs and butter beer! We’re excited to see how well you like it! 

5. Ollivander’s Wand Shop- Meet our master wand maker, Ollivander, who will assist 
you in making your very own wand.  Did you know that a wand is a channel for 

God’s purpose, driven by our faith in God? The want chooses the wizard, since the 
wood can sense a person with a similar sense of purpose and a sense of pursuit of 

faith and opportunity.  With the wood, is a core, which also gives guidance for that 
purpose. This is a fantastic opportunity as we will not be making wands at Hogwarts 

this term.  

6. Have You Seen This Wizard Photo Op- Meet Professor Dumbledore and take your 
picture as a wizard using your new wand! Turn in your completed passport here to 
receive your special prize! (Remember to visit the front lawn to play a quick game of 

Quidditch with Madam Hooch and Oliver Wood! 

CAMP DATES: Monday, 6/20- Friday, 6/24 – 1 session 11 am – 2 pm 

Registration closes when camp is full and no later than May 9, 2022 

Questions? Please contact Linda Lee Malone, VBS Director, vbs@holycomforter.com  
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